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This legislation would create a grant program authorized as part of the Dodd-Frank Act but 

never established to assist states with protecting seniors against financial exploitation. It would 

provide additional resources to state insurance departments and other state agencies to 

combat fraud against seniors. We are pleased that your legislation would provide state 

regulators with funding for technology, training, and equipment to prosecute those who target 

seniors for fraud. It would also grant much needed funding for educational materials and to 

raise awareness of misleading or fraudulent marketing practices toward seniors. The NAIC 

thanks you both for your leadership on this issue and looks forward to continuing to work with 

you as the legislative process moves forward.  

Nr~¯zi ·~¯ r^´k ̂ |· ©¯k«®s~|«Ï i~|í® rk«s® ®̂k ®~ g~|®^g® Shana Oppenheim, Assistant Director 

of Financial Policy and Legislation at (202) 649-4982 or soppenheim@naic.org, or Alexander 

Swindle, Senior Financial Services Policy and Legislative Advisor at (202)  649-4985 or 

aswindle@naic.org.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

   
  

Andrew N. Mais (He/Him/His)  
NAIC President  
Commissioner   
Connecticut Insurance Department 


